
A delegation of Vice Chancellors and Pro-Vice Chancellors from 5 Universities of New 

Zealand, including Victoria University of Wellington, Auckland University of Technology, 

University of Auckland, University of Waikato and University of Otago, visited NTNU on 

May 22, 2012. 

The group was received by NTNU representatives: President Kuo-en CHANG, ,Vice President 

Chih-fu CHENG, Vice President Tung-tai LIN, Dean Cheng-Chih WU (Office of Academic 

Affairs ), Director Howard Hao-Jan CHEN (Mandarin Training Center), Dean Chiou-lan 

CHERN, Vice Dean Iping LIANG (Office of International Affairs) and Prof. Ching LI (Graduate 

Institute of Sport & Leisure Management).  

The attendees exchanged opinions about the student/faculty exchange programs between 

Universities of New Zealand and NTNU. Student Ambassadors guided the group for a 

campus tour after the discussion. 
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